
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, February 24, 2010 

 
Present:    Skip Pennucci, Chairperson 
 Manny Enes 
                        Carlo Reca  
                        Howard Jordan 
                        Maryanne Genovese       
                        Steve Scarangella 
 
 Excused:        Guy Pipolo, Vice Chair                   
   
Absent:       Tom Cook 
                         Stuart Hemby 
                         Deputy Mayor, Lou Santoro, Liaison to Commission 
 
Also present: Recreation Superintendent, Rosanne Saracino 
  
Meeting called to order at 7:12 pm by Chair person Skip Pennucci.   
 
Minutes Approved 
A motion was made by Commissioner Manny Enes and seconded by Commissioner Skip 
Pennucci to approve the Recreation Commission minutes for the meeting of January 27, 2010 
with the correction of “Steve Scarangella was excused from the January meeting” NOT 
absent.  Minutes were unanimously approved.   
 
Superintendent’s Update 
Superintendent of Recreation, Rosanne Saracino reviewed her monthly update; provided time 
for questions and answers.    
Howard Jordan apprized the Recreation Commission about the Teen Center pilot program: 

1. Friday, March 12  7pm-11pm grades 6,7,8  
2. Saturday, March 13—8pm-12 midnight grades 9-12 
3. DJ will perform  both nights, a band on at least one night 
4. PD will be working the event  
5. Recreation Commissioners Carlo Reca and  Stu Hemby will volunteer to supervise  
6. Permission has been granted by the schools to put up posters announcing the program   
7. There will be another Teen Center meeting on Wednesday, March 3 in the Village 

Manager’s office 
 
Old Business 

1. Turkey Trot is still being discussed by the Recreation Commission. Motion was made 
by M anny Enes to make the Turkey Trot a 5 K as opposed to a 5 mile race; seconded 
by Steve Scarangella; all in favor. Superintendent Saracino will check on adding 
some entertainment for the program by consulting with W estchester Road Runners as 
to what other road races offer.   



2. Motion was made by Skip Pennucci that all recommendations from the Recreation 
Commission to the Board of Trustees be acknowledged by the next Recreation 
Commission meeting; seconded by Howard Jordan; all in favor.   

 
New Business 

1. Recreation Commission recommends that the Village of Mamaroneck pursue the 
purchase/use of Hampshire Country Club for recreation purposes.   

2. Stanley Avenue Park needs a basketball rim.   
3. Carlo Reca recommended that the drain curtain be widened at the entrance of the 

Sprayground to stop the sand erosion.    
 
Next meeting will be scheduled for: 
 Wednesday, March 31   7 p.m. in the Court Room 
 
Commissioner Steve Scarangella made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:45 pm; motion 
was seconded by Commissioner Howard Jordan.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rosanne Saracino 
Superintendent of Recreation  
 
 


